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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
        

Another busy week and we’re not quite sure what’s happened to the sunshine but let’s hope it 
makes a return soon!  I’ve enjoyed meeting with Neil and Linda from The Boe Rigg to discuss new 
menus for after half-term, which we will share next week.  The options look delicious and I’d like to 
thank them for all of their efforts in creating tasty, fresh meals for our pupils on a daily basis. 
Arrangements are being finalised for next year’s residential visits and we will be able to send out 
letters next week to see who would be interested in attending.  
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Lindsay Hamilton 
 

 

Wonderful Wood! 

Y7 have been investigating and considering the impact of new uses of wood products on people, 

society and the planet.  With this in mind, they have researched lots of design ideas in order to 

create a useful product, while considering the environmental impact of their choices.  Here they 

are, hard at work! 
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Mmmmmm…! 

Y6 excelled once more in the kitchen this week as they created some wonderful spring rolls!   

  

 

 

 

This week’s ‘Star Chef’ goes to Brooke who 

chopped, sliced, rolled and baked like a 

professional!  Well done, Brooke! 
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Pinch Pots 

Y5 have demonstrated some wonderful skills this week as they began work on their pinch pots.  

Clay can be tricky to manipulate but we think you’ll agree, they’ve got off to a flying start.  Well 

done, Y5! 
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Sporting Stars! 

KS2 were practising their frisbee throwing techniques this week, which provides great 

experience before they move onto using the discus in KS3. 
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Dates for your diary… 

Friday 28th May 2021    Enrichment HW Reward - Afternoon 

Friday 28th May 2021    Break up for Half-Term 

Monday 7th June 2021    School re-opens 

Friday 11th June 2021    Theatre Sans Frontieres – KS2 

Monday 21st June 2021    Y6 SATs week 

Friday 25th June 2021    Post-SATs treat – Y6 

Friday 2nd July 2021     Transition Day (Haydon Bridge Partnership) 

Wednesday 7th July 2021    BMS Sports Day 

Thursday 8th July 2021    KS2 Visit – Hexham Book Festival 

Thursday 15th July 2021    Y8 Prom 

Friday 16th July 2021    Final day of summer term 

School News 

 

Northumbria Police have shared an important leaflet for parents and 

carers about County Lines.  County Lines is where illegal drugs are 

transported from one area to another, often across police and local 

authority boundaries (although not exclusively), usually by children or 

vulnerable people who are coerced into it by gangs. The 'County Line' is 

the mobile phone line used to take the orders of drugs. This leaflet 

provides information on the warning signs for parents/carers to look out 

for and tips on what they can do to help. At the bottom of the document, 

contact numbers/email addresses are provided for people to seek help, 

advice or guidance with anything County Lines related.    

Northumbria Police County Lines Leaflet 

 

https://beta.northumbria.police.uk/media/4129/county-lines-v2-final-parent-and-carer-leaflet.pdf

